
From: Dino Maniaci
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: Re: Dino Vino Class B Beer, Class C Wine license
Date: Friday, April 12, 2019 7:22:09 AM

You can adjust it to 50%

On Apr 3, 2019, at 3:40 AM, Verbick, Jim <JVerbick@cityofmadison.com> wrote:

Good afternoon,

As I was processing your application for your new Class B Beer, Class C Wine license, I
noticed an issue with your application. Class C Wine licenses are reserved for
restaurants only. A restaurant is defined by having 50% or less gross receipts for
alcohol beverage sales. The percentages listed on the application are 55% alcohol, 35%
food, and 10% other.

You can either adjust your application to reflect a ratio of 50% alcohol or less, or
otherwise revise your application to be a Class B Combination Liquor & Beer license.
Please let me know as soon as you are able to reach a decision so I can revise our public
posting, if necessary, before it is noticed.

Sincerely,

Jim Verbick, Deputy Clerk
City of Madison City Clerk’s Office
City-County Building-Room 103,
210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 53703
TEL: (608) 266-4601
FAX: (608) 266-4666FAX: (608) 266-4666
jverbick@cityofmadison.com
Follow us on Twitter @MadisonWIClerk

"We exist to assist"


